
CITY OF CALGARY 
RECEIVED 

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER 

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

Council Innovation Committee 

Please accept this letter of support for Ward 9 and Cir Carra's Multi-community 
Communication and Governance Model Pilot Project. The FLCA Board of Directors is 
excited to work with Ward 9 and Cir. Carra on a truly innovated pilot project. 

One of the FLCA's visions is to revolutionize the role community associations play in 
the lives of their communities and residents. This pilot project directly supports our 
vision and will allow us to expand our autonomy and impact by addressing the 
organization issues we experience as a small NFP who runs solely on volunteer hours. 

Additionally, this project will allow us to collaborate and engage with the Ward 9 Office 
and act as a conduit to share work across organizations. We are excited to expand our 
reach in the community and to empower our members to expand their outreach in a 
powerful way. 

In conclusion, we are excited to begin work on this pilot project and are committed to 
working closely with the Ward 9 Office team. 

Caitlin Flegel 
President 
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